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From: Cameron Seebruch <cseebruch2004@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 10:47 AM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Concerns Regarding Bill 24-0510
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sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello,  
 
As an empathetic resident of the City of La Crosse who has seen the removal of unhoused individuals 
over the past few years, where do we expect these people to go? 
 
Every time the city removes unhoused people from their encampments, there is no plan to set up a place 
for these people. Solving a homelessness problem in the City of La Crosse requires more than moving 
people around to fix the optics and capitulate to the wills of property owners. There is no plan to fix the 
root cause of this problem and Bill 24-0510 is a continuation of this negligence.  
 
I do share a sentiment with the city and property owners: I do not want to see unhoused people. I do not 
want to see my fellow man suffer, go hungry, freeze, dehydrated, poor, or even die. I want people to have 
the opportunity to live their best lives but the government has to be willing to take that step as well. From 
every fiber of my being, please vote against this bill and save the lives and futures of the unhoused 
CITIZENS of La Crosse. 
 
Cameron J. Seebruch 
Citizen of the City of La Crosse 
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